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30 August 2019 
 
 
Todd Lewis 
ASX Limited 
Level 4, Rialto Tower 
525 Collins Street  
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
 
By email: todd.lewis @asx.com.au 
 
Dear Mr Lewis,  
 
Freehill Mining Limited (the “Company”): Extension of voluntary suspension 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Freehill Mining Limited (ASX: FHS) requests that the current 
voluntary suspension of its securities be extended pending release of an announcement regarding 
a material tenement acquisition. 
 
The Company requests that the voluntary suspension continue until the earlier of the Company 
releasing the announcement referred to above, or the commencement of trading on Tuesday, 3 
September 2019.  
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the extension of the voluntary suspension should not 
be granted. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Davies 
Executive Director and Company Secretary
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